
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
The City of  
OKLAHOMA CITY 

Council Agenda 
Item No. VII.P. 
5/19/2015 

 
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: James D. Couch, City Manager 
 
Call to Artists, Request for Qualifications, public art for the interior of the new Police Department 
Headquarters, 700 Colcord Drive. Ward 6.       
 
Location 700 Colcord Drive 
  
Purpose To announce a Call to Artists for public art for the interior of the new 

Police Department Headquarters building under City’s 1% for Art 
ordinance.  Public art will be sought through this announcement with a 
budget not to exceed $40,000. 
 
The artist selection process is expected to be completed by August, 2015.  
The installation date will be determined by artist’s proposed fabrication 
and installation schedule. 

  
Background On September 15, 2009 (Item No. IX.A.), City Council adopted 

Ordinance 23,935, establishing a requirement that 1% of budgeted 
expenditures for construction of new buildings, major renovation of 
existing buildings, and significant park development, located on City land 
or right-of-way, be set aside for public art. 

 
Proposal Receipt Date 

 
June 2, 2015 
 

Source of Funds Special Purpose - 1 Percent for Art - Planning Department - Police 
Headquarters - Art (750-1666-2407000-B0707010001-54130005) 

  
Review Planning Department 
 
Recommendation:  Call to Artists, Request for Qualifications, be approved. 
 


